2/16/2023
MHQG Board Meeting

Meeting started at 6:30pm by Susan Ainsworth-Smith

Members present: Susan Ainsworth-Smith, Delleen Kompkoff, Donna Taylor, Denise Bush, Ann
Marei Rears, Julie Hale, Becky Caputo, Deb O’'Donnell

The speaker for the March guild member meeting had to cancel so Marie Anderson will put
together and give a talk on making T-Shirt quilts. Something will be in the newsletter for people
bring their t-shirt quilts for show and share

National Quilting Day is March 18th at the church. We will try to get in the church by 9:00 AM.
There will be a flier in the newsletter and Delleen will put something on Facebook.

Those attending will have to provide their own snacks, lunches, and soft beverages.

Ann Marie will have a sign up sheet at the meeting so we know how many tables and chairs to
set up. People can also contact the secretary and sign up with comments on facebook.

Denise will help Susan get the stuff from storage on Friday the 17th.

We know we will be needing rectangle tables for sewing and possibly a couple of round tables
for the free items.

The deadline for Julie Hale to turn in the form to the church is Mar 3, 2023 .

The free table and fabric sales will be set up on the stage and there will need to be a table for
Delleen for community outreach.

Linda G-S will be showing how to do paper piecing

Delleen to contact Eileen McCloskey regarding a fabric postcards demonstration

A question was asked regarding whether we will need to take the tables down after the event
and get things set for the next function. Julie will find out more information. The room does need
to be left cleaned up, vacuumed, and in order.

Susan requested $500.00 from the Bottle Drop account and will bring the blue Bottle Drop bags
to National Quilting Day.

Google training may happen on March 18th provided Becky Caputo is in town and available to
provide the training to the board members.

Susan is changing the way door prizes are done at the member meetings. There will be 3
wrapped gifts and the winner will receive whichever one is handed out.

Lori will need a table at the member meeting for her UFO challenge.
Meeting ended at 7:35

Denise Bush
Secretary, MHQG



